MEMORANDUM

TO: Drafting Committee for the Non-Parental Child Custody and Visitation Act
FROM: Jeff Atkinson, Reporter

DATE: April 19, 2016

RE: Revised draft of Non-Parental Child Custody and Visitation Act

Attached is a revised draft of the Non-Parental Child Custody and Visitation Act,
reflecting changes we made at our April 1 -2 Drafting Committee meeting. The draft is in two
formats — (1) a full revised draft (with Comments) and (2) a compare-document, comparing the
draft we reviewed at out April 1- 2 meeting with the new draft.

A copy of this draft also is going to the Style Committee.

If you have any comments you would like to make on this draft, please submit them by
Wednesday, May 4. When making comments, please refer to the section and subsection number
(not page numbers). (I will be on vacation from April 23 through 30.)

The First Reading of our act at the ULC Annual Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July
12 (although the schedule is subject to change). The date of our Fall Drafting Committee has yet

to be determined.

Best wishes . . ..



